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Dear Sir/Madam

We, the undersigned residents of Halebank Road (from number 3-31 inclusive) are
seeking to reduce the double yellow lines which are marked approximately 211 feet along our road.
We have concluded that a reduction of only 75 feet of the double yeliow lines would allow for a
greater number of car parking spaces for the people who reside on the terraced housing side of the
road. At present there is only a small space at the end of the road which can accommodate possibly
three or four spaces for residents to park their vehicles. Also currently the only other spaces
available within the vicinity of the road are for privately owned businesses and designated
residential parking apportioned to the residents of Hale Court.

We feel that this would be a fair compromise by still allowing approximately 136 feet of yellow lining
on the road to avoid congestion of parked cars and also lower the risk of accidents. If you could

please give this- matter your full attention the residents of Halebank Road would be incredibly
grateful to resolve this matter.

We look forward to your response.
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with the full participation and support of the residents of Halebank Road.



